
 

 

April 22, 2022 

 

Dear Family Member, 

As we wrap up another week of testing, I wanted to update you that we had one resident test 

positive for COVID.  The resident was previously positive back at the end of December.  

Although we have to treat the individual as any other, the resident is experiencing no symptoms 

and reports feeling normal.  At times it seems this rollercoaster will never end, and it may not.   

I’m sure you understand that viruses such as influenza will never go away completely and we 

will have to learn to manage.  The good news is the strains of COVID seem to be getting weaker 

and there are new anti-viral treatments becoming readily available for our use when our 

physicians deem appropriate.   

I hope you get a chance to get outside and enjoy the spring weather.  If you’ve lived in central 

NY long enough, you’ll know tomorrow could be summer of it could be back to winter.  Thank 

you for your continued support. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


